
CONFIDENTIAL 

Anglo-American Planning Talks : Iran 

I note from paragraph 3 of the record of the Anglo-American 
Planning Talks distributed by Mr Crowe on 19 October that the 
Americans are reviewing State Department records on Iran for the 
years 1952-54 with a view to release under the Public Information 
Act; and that this could have damaging consequences for the UK 
as well as the Shah. I imagine we are looking into this. I 
should be grateful to be kept informed . 

10 November 1978 

cc: PS/Mr Judd 
PS/Mr Luard 
PS/PUS 
Sir A Duff 
Mr Graham 
Mr Leahy 
Mr Weir 
Mr Lucas 

(G G H Walden) 

Miss Blaney (Library & Records) 
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